

@OkehamptonC0







+44 (0)1837 6509

Thursday 23 September 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

We look forward to welcoming any Year 6 students and parents/carers who are considering joining us in 2022, to our Open evening on **Wednesday 29th September 2021**.

In order to ensure COVID safety, much consideration has been put towards safe grouping, one-way systems and additional rooms. We encourage all attending to wear face masks unless exempt. Entry will be through the sports hall from the back car park, near the Pavilion. People will exit through the main entrances on the front drive. We are excited to be welcoming you through our doors as well as ensuring we all feel safe and happy.

The event is ticketed with a choice of 4 sessions between the hours of 16:30 and 19:00. Each ticket will allow only 1 parent/carer and 1 child. The four sessions are as follows: 16.30 - 17.30, 17.00 - 18.00, 17.30 - 18.30 and 18.00 - 19.00.

To book a session please visit:

https://okehampton-college-open-evening-ticket.eventbrite.co.uk

Each session will start with a welcome from our Associate Principals Mr Griffiths and Ms Mullins, followed by a tour of the College guided by Post-16 students. You will have the opportunity to see our students in each subject area enjoying learning in a challenging and exciting environment.

If you are unable to attend on this evening you will be able to book a visit on a Wednesday morning at 09:15. We intend to offer Wednesday morning guided tours throughout the Autumn term, until Christmas, starting Wednesday 6 October.

To book a Wednesday morning guided tour please visit:

https://okehampton-college-tour.eventbrite.co.uk

Please visit our website for further information www.okehamptoncollege.devon.sch.uk. Alternatively, please contact the College on (01837) 650910 or email admin@okehamptoncollege.devon.sch.uk

We look forward to meeting you!

Yours sincerely,

Bernice Hachipuka

(Associate Vice Principal i/c of Transition).